


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes. WHY SHOULD CURRENT RESIDENTS HAVE TO PAY FOR FUTURE
POPULATION GROWTH??

YOU SHOULD PUT THAT PORTION OF THE INCREASE WHERE IT BELONGS....ON
THE NEW CUSTOMERS !!

MAKE IT MORE EXPENSIVE TO CONNECT NEW SERVICE AS IT SHOULD BE !

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

John Bennett

7404 George's rd

Fort Pierce FL, 34951-1939
jcruiser0077(@yahoo.com




